

Office of the State Comptroller

PAYROLL BULLETIN

Subject		Bulletin No.
Advance Pa		P-974
	Advance Payment of Earned Income Credit	Date
		January 12, 1998

Internal Revenue Service Regulations require employees eligible for advance payment of Earned Income Credit (EIC) to file a new W-5 "Earned Income Credit Advance" certificate each year.

We are sending you with your payroll register a listing (POL-42) identifying employees in your agency currently claiming Earned Income Credit.

If you have not received a new W-5 for an employee on this listing, submit a transaction to cancel the EIC either through the Deduction Processing On-Line System or on an AC-1040.

Questions concerning this letter should be directed to the Systems Development Office at (518) 474-2766.